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If you think a child maybe the victim of abuse or neglect, contact 01522 782111. Lincolnshire’s Children’s Services Customer Service Centre to 
reporting concern.                   It’s everyone’s responsibility. 

 

Annie 
 

The rehearsals are going well, the 
children are in full voice and they 
have had a fabulous week with 
Coach Beth to add the dances.  

 
You are in for a real treat. 

 
You will be given 2 tickets for each 

performance which are: 
 

Monday 15th July at 2pm and 6pm 
 

Wednesday 17th July at 2pm and 
6pm. 

 
Thank you for all of your help with 

costumes and props. 
*************************************** 

Transition Week 
 

The children all seem to have 
enjoyed meeting their new teachers 
and working in their classrooms in 

preparation for September.  
 

If your child/children have any worries 
or concerns please speak to us 

before we break up so any can be 
alleviated before the summer break. 

 
You will also have the opportunity to 
meet your child’s new teacher on our 

open evening which is: 
 

 Monday 15th July 
 3.30 – 5.30pm 

 
**************************************** 

 
Attendance 

 
The greater the attendance, the 

greater the achievement. 
Overall this week 

1st – 4th July 
96.67% 

 
*************************************** 

 

Sports Day 
 

We are having sports day on 
Thursday 11th July. 

 
It will follow the same format as in 
previous years with a carousel of 
activities in the morning where the 
children will compete in their house 

teams. 
In the afternoon we will run the 

traditional races. 
 

Gates will open at 9.45 for a 10am 
start. The morning activities will finish 

at approximately 11.30am. 
 

Gates will open again at 1.15pm for a 
1.30 start. 

At 3.20pm we will have the 
presentations. 

 
FOLS will be selling refreshments 

at both sessions. 
 

**************************************** 
 

Safeguarding 
 

We are very fortunate in Lincolnshire 
as I feel the county support we 
receive as a school through the 

Safeguarding team and the Stay Safe 
Partnership is excellent.  

 
I will share with you any updates I 

receive from them especially in terms 
of e-safety.  

 
**************************************** 

 
Music Lessons Yr3 –Yr6 

 
We still have places available for 

music lessons in September. 
If your child would like to learn to play 

the piano, drums, guitar, violin or 
cello please contact the office for 

more details. 
 

****************************************** 

Tully Cup 
 

This term, our school value is 
‘responsibility’. 

 
The Bible teaches that life is a gift 

from God and it is our responsibility to 
use our talents and abilities in the 

best way we can. 
 

Winners this week: 
KS 1 – Evie H Yr1 

KS 2 – Austin F Yr3 
 

************************************* 
Evergreen 

 
Well done to everyone who achieved 

their Evergreen status. 
 

****************************************** 
Communication 

 
Please keep an eye out for what is 

going on as the summer term is 
always busy. We will be using Parent 

Hub instead of the text system to 
send reminders, Snippets, letters and 

other information. You can still 
access Snippets on the website  
and Facebook. Paper copies are 

available from the office. 
 

********************************************* 
 

Next Week 
 

8.07.19   

9.07 pm Football 
tournament at 
Corringham 

10.07   

11.07 am and 
pm 

Sports Day 

12.07  Reports home 

 
 


